ONLINE PARENT COUNCIL MEETING INFO.

Welcome to this online parent council journey. This is the first time we’ve done this, we’ll make mistakes and we’ll
have to adjust. We’'ll figure it all out in the end.

The google meet software requires that all attendees be admitted by the organizer (Matt Gagnier).

A few things while you are waiting to be admitted to the Google Meeting:
e Mute your microphone prior to entering the meeting.

e Choose if you'd like to show yourself via video. Please turn off your video if you plan to be mobile around your
house while attending the meeting as this can be distracting for everyone else on the call.

e Blur your background for extra privacy if you wish.

click
here to mute your
microphone

click here to
stop/start your video

here to blur video
background

Questions?

We will be using the chat function for raising questions or for you to request to speak. Please text your question or
request and we’ll get to them after the presenter has finished.

Reminder that this is a public forum and the chair is responsible for ensuring that the environment is respectful and
safe for attendees. If for any reason the meeting is hijacked we will immediately terminate the meeting.




